BARC CLUB MEETING THURSDAY, OCTOBER 8, 2008

The barc radio club meeting was held Thursday October 8™. John Patzer president of the
club did role call. There were 12 members present. John read the treasures report. We
have $510.85 in our savings account and $1,320.34 in out checking account. The Edison
bill is paid for $37.35 and our Property tax is paid for $28.00.

Bob Payne is doing bulletins on the elections. We will be electing our officers in
November. The board of Directors- Mike Fitzimmons presented a motion for Kurt to
take Val Cameron’s position as Board of Directors. The nominations for the other
positions are. John Patzer- President, Mike Fitzimmons- Vice President, Gale Sharkey-
Secretary- Dick Priddy Treasurer. Nominations will be open again next month. We will
vote on this in November.

Mike Fitzimmons presented that the Boy Scouts wanted to learn about ham radio to get
their Eagle Scout Badges.

New Business- Steve Rodgers WA6ZFT talked about a program for improving our
system at Silver Peak. A Proposal for UHF 70 cm repeater on Silver Peak. It would
provide access to the All-star program and Echo link. He gave a presentation. There
would be a link to John’s house on the Echo link node. 401033 (WAGZFT-L).

Meeting adjourned at around 8:15.



